
FEAST OF THE HOLY FAMILY
JESUS, MARY AND JOSEPH
December 25, 2021 – January 2, 2022

All Masses are at St. Frances Cabrini Church 

Weekend:
Saturday    Dec 25 CHRISTMAS DAY:THE NATIVITY OF THE LORD
SFC 11am Christmas Flower Intentions

 There is No Vigil Mass for the Feast of The Holy Family 

Sunday       Dec  26 THE HOLY FAMILY OF 
                     JESUS, MARY AND JOSEPH

SFC 11am Benjamin Tharp & Lester Tharp by Leslie, Steve, 
Nancy & Families; Stephen Kanack by Family

11am Mass will be Live-Streamed on Facebook & YouTube

Weekdays:
Monday      Dec 27 St. John, Apostle and Evangelist
SFC  8am People of the Parish 

Tuesday      Dec  28 The Holy Innocents, Martyrs
SFC  8am Perry Gildone, Jr. by Pete and Elsa Iarocci

Wednesday Dec  29 Fifth Day in the Octave of Christmas
SFC  8am Perry Gildone, Jr. by Teresa Pelow

Thursday  Dec  30 Sixth Day in the Octave of Christmas
SFC  8am Edward Bittner ‘Birthday Memorial’
          by Marcella and Family

Friday         Dec  31 Seventh Day in the Octave of Christmas
 NO MASS HERE 9pm Mass at St. Joseph - Our Lady of Peace/Spanish

Weekend:

Saturday    Jan  1 SOLEMNITY OF MARY, MOTHER OF GOD
Not a Holy Day of Obligation this year

SFC 10am People of the Parish

Vigil: THE EPIPHANY OF THE LORD
SFC 4:30pm Donald Palmer by John & Jo Arcaro

Sunday       Jan  2 THE EPIPHANY OF THE LORD 
SFC 11am Richard Sundstrom by Susan Guest; Ann Suscheck 

by Anthony & Norma Julio

11am Mass will be Live-Streamed on Facebook & YouTube

CHANGE in Mass Intentions Policy:
In accordance with current diocesan policy, there may only be one intention per 
weekend Mass:  
One (1) for the Sat, 4:30pm Vigil Mass and one (1) for the 11am Sun Mass.  
For a few weeks there will be times when the previously scheduled multiple 
intentions will be celebrated, but hopefully by the first of 2022, we will be in full 
compliance.  

Weekday Masses and Sanctuary Candle intentions are available also.

Sanctuary Candles
In Memory of :

James & Jennie Palagyi
by Bob, Judy, Gary & Kim
Stephen Kanack
by Pat
John Vendetti, Sr.
by Wife
John Vendetti, Jr.
by Mother
Margaret Lyon
by Deacon Nick & Lisa Iarocci

THIS WEEK
PC – Parish Center; PO - Parish Office

Fri Dec 24 – Mon, Jan 3
Parish Office Closed

Sun Dec 26
No Faith Formation

Wed Dec 29
5pm Rosary, SFC Church

Confessions: SFC Church -  
Saturday 3:30pm, Sunday 10am

If you currently do not receive 
the weekly bulletin by email and 
would like to, email the Parish 
Office at stmsfc@hotmail.com 
with your request.

Wishing our 
parish family a blessed 

Christmas and a Happy New 
Year!

From~
Nick Perkoski

&
The Parish Staff



Time, Talent & Treasure
Faithful Stewards: Supporting our Parish Mission

Stewardship:  During the season of giving, let us 
remember a beautiful gift that we have received – being 
children of God! As God’s children, it’s in our DNA that 
we share and express our love for others as well.  Tell your 
spouse, children, other family members and friends that you 
love them, every day!  Also pray for those people that are 
different than you, those that you may not like or those that 
go out of their way to annoy you.  Your prayers may be the 
start of a new friendship!         
 
Parish Sacrificial Giving
Sunday       $5,863               117 Envelopes    11 On-Line
 

Thank you for your continued generosity!

The 2021 Stewardship Campaign theme is 
‘Faithful Stewards’:  Supporting our Parish Mission.

Thank You to those who have responded to the 
Stewardship Campaign.   If you have yet to respond, 

continue to prayerfully consider the opportunities there 
are for you to share your 

time, talent and treasure with your Parish.  
Then respond in faith, hope and charity.

You may return your commitment form by mail, the 
collection basket or in the locked box on the 

door of the Parish Office.  
Please respond by Dec 31/2021.  

Vocations “It is by God's will that we have been 
sanctified.” How is God calling you to grow in holiness? If 
He may be inviting you to the priesthood, diaconate or 
consecrated life, call Father Scott Kopp at 330/744-8451 or 
email: skopp@youngstowndiocese.org 

The St. Vincent de Paul Society will be accepting 
donations to continue our outreach of emergency assistance 
for food, utilities and rent during the weekend of January 
1/2.  Please use the yellow envelopes in the pews to donate 
or mail your contribution to the parish office. Thank you for 
your continued support for this mission.

Electronic Giving is available on our web site; 
www.corpuschristiparishconneaut.org
   Now is the perfect time to take advantage of this option. 
Check out the site for instructions.  

You can donate ‘one time only’ or you can
schedule for a longer period of time.

Not only is this a convenient method for the giver; 
Electronic Giving helps stabilize offerings

for future financial planning.
If you have questions, call the Parish Office.

Our Featured Advertiser this week is:

JIM’S LAWN CARE AND MORE
Mowing, Leaf Removal and Snow Plowing

Jim Gildone 440/812-3850

Thank you for your support of our weekly bulletin!

There is no bulletin for the weekend of Jan 1 and 2.  See 
the insert for the Mass schedule.  

NEWS FROM FAITH FORMATION
Faith Formation, Family Days and Sacramental 

Meetings 
 

May you have a very Merry Christmas 
and a Happy New Year!  

A Prayer for Families
We bless your name, O Lord, 

for sending your own incarnate Son, 
to become part of a family, 
so that, as he lived this life, 

he would experience its worries and its joys.

We ask you, Lord, 
to protect and watch over our family, 
so that in the strength of your grace 
its members may enjoy prosperity, 

possess the priceless gift of your peace, 
and, as the Church alive in the home, 

bear witness in this world to your glory.

We ask this through Christ our Lord. 
Amen

Enjoy your break and be safe!

Faith Formation begins again on Sunday, January 23.  
There is a Confirmation Meeting for 

Parents and Students on January 23, also.

Holiday Helps When Grieving
Dealing with the Holidays when your grief is 

very real and your heart is very heavy.

Try to remember. Don’t try to forget.
Give yourself the gift of healing tears.

Be realistic in your expectations.
Tell people what you need.  Ask for their help.

Don’t lose the holidays completely.  Keep some traditions. 
Choose those that bring you comfort.

Visit a special place that brings you warm memories.
Listen to your body.  Take time to rest, refresh and renew.

Don’t wait for others to bring you happiness.
Light a special candle in celebration of the 

love you still share.
From: The National Catholic Ministry to the Bereaved.


